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Gibson, Dylan - CM

From: MJ Jimenez <keviah195@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 09, 2023 11:08 AM
To: Gibson, Dylan - CM
Subject: Ordinance 2542

Good morning!  
 
I'm writing to you as a Commerce City resident and volunteer with the Colorado Japanese Chin Rescue. As a 
foster mom and volunteer, the first dog that ever came to my home was a rescue from a puppy mill. She was 
less than 5lbs. and had been bred until she was 9 years old, then discarded as trash. As I worked to rehabilitate 
her, it became apparent that she had never walked on grass, had rarely if ever been outside, and had never been 
shown love. She was barely alive. She did not know how to walk up or down stairs, had only 2 teeth left which 
fell out at the vet on her first visit, was terrified of people, and didn't even know how to rest. For the entire first 
day at my house, she paced and paced until we picked her up and laid her on a bed and then she slept for an 
entire day. It took over two weeks for her to wag her tail for the first time and months for her hair to grow back. 
Lucy was not an exception, but the norm for puppy mill rescues, as I would come to learn that the males are 
treated even worse and all of them are used up and then abandoned.  
 
Please vote for compassion in our city. There are so many animals out there like Lucy, living a life of misery so 
that pet shops can be supplied with puppies. You can be a part of the solution to this heartbreaking reality.  
 
I'm attaching the first blog I ever wrote about Lucy, who I ended up adopting and who passed away after 7 years
of love after a lifetime of tragedy.  

  Fostering a Pet  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MJ Jimenez 

 You don't often get email from keviah195@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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Gibson, Dylan - CM

From: Jiminikiz <jiminikiz@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 7:13 PM
To: Gibson, Dylan - CM
Subject: Ordinance 2542 Regarding Pet Stores

Dear Mr. Gibson, 
 
I am a Commerce City resident living in the Stillwater Community 
 
My address is 11572 E 118th Pl, Henderson (Commerce City), CO 80640. 
 
Sending you this message to voice my support in banning the sale of puppies and kittens from puppy and kitten 
mills at Pet Stores through Ordinance 2542.  
 
Really hoping there is a great wave of support for this initiative as I have some personal experience in 
recovering animals from mills in the past and those animals deserve better. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read this message. 
 
Venture forth and be awesome, 
-- Brandon Jimenez 

 You don't often get email from jiminikiz@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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Gibson, Dylan - CM

From: roland@covotersforanimals.org
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 9:32 PM
To: Gibson, Dylan - CM
Subject: Colorado Voters for Animals Support of Proposed City Ordinance 2542
Attachments: Colorado Voters for Animals Support of Ordinance 2542.pdf

Dear City Council Members of Commerce City, 
  
Attached please find my letter in support of proposed ordinance 2542, to be heard before the Council 
on Monday, December 11th, that would prohibit pet stores from selling commercially bred puppies 
and kittens that come from puppy and kitten mills. 
  
I apologize for not being able to attend in person. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Roland Halpern 
Executive Director 
Colorado Voters for Animals  

 You don't often get email from roland@covotersforanimals.org. Learn why this is important  
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